
A Peak Season price announcement is
available from North Europe to Central
America & Caribbean
A Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) is coming into effect from North Europe to Central America and the Caribbean. This
PSS will apply from November 11, 2024 and will be valid until further notice.  

The details are listed below:

You can access this file (https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/content/dam/website/downloads/pdf/24350_County-
coverage-scopes-list_02.pdf) to view the complete geographical scopes and coverage.

If you require more information related to the above PSS, please contact your nearest Hapag-Lloyd office who will
guide you based on your individual situation.

OCT 11, 2024

All cargo types●

20' Container: EUR 325●

40' Container: EUR 650●
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